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Good evening,
 
I have been working at Clackamas Community College for 13 years. My plan has always been to stay
here until I retire, even though I could be making more money in the private or for-profit sector.
 
I stay at CCC not only because it’s an amazing place to be, but mostly because of PERS. Our
retirement plan is the benefit for receiving less pay while working in education. I am a single
custodial parent of two children and do not have any savings for retirement. These cuts are not only
unfair, they are illegal and would be an enormous strain on me and my family.
 
PLEASE, vote NO on SB1049. Thank you for representing the needs of people who matter in public
service.  
 
Sincerely,
Jen
 
Jennifer Miller
Events Coordinator
Clackamas Welcomes YOU!
(she/her/hers)
Clackamas Community College
Events and Conference Services
19600 Molalla Ave, Oregon City, OR 97045
503-594-3309 • Jennifer.Miller @clackamas.edu
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